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Introduction 

Of Our Team  
 

*Michael Goldman-Special 

Services Program Manager 

*Daveen Harmon-Senior 

Office Specialist 

*Wendy Karsch-Vanpool Data 

and Security Admin. 

*Lani Laumua-Rideshare 

Accountant 

*Luwanna Fitzgerald-

Rideshare Product Rep. 

*Nanette Wilson-Rideshare 

Product Rep. 

*Lori Coca-Vanpool Support 

Specialist 

*Shannon Henson-Vanpool 

Support Specialist 

*Mike Romero-Vanpool 

Maintenance Supervisor 

*Tom Vigil-Vanpool 

Maintenance Specialist 

*Leo Avila-Vanpool 

Maintenance Specialist 

 

We are small but we are 

mighty, and here to assist 

you anyway possible. 

 

 Did You Know… 
UTA has a NO IDLING 

POLICY.  

All drivers are required to 

turn their engine off after 

10 minutes unless, the 

temperature outside is 

above 85 degrees or 

below 40 degrees. 

 

  

    

 
 

Ridership Drawing 

Winner 
Each month Vanpool we 

hold a drawing for those 

van captains or reporters 

that get their Ridership 

Reports in on time.  This 

month’s winner is 

Rhonda Hensley from 

van #15573.  She won a 

$25 gift card.  Thanks 

Rhonda and to everyone 

doing their reports. 

  

 
 

 

 

 

This is our first 

newsletter in quite 

some time.  Let us 

know you are out there 

reading this. You can 

reach us at  
utarideshare@rideuta.com 

 



 

 

 


